
 
 

 

Councillor Discretionary Fund Availability Notice 
 
 
The South Burnett Regional Council has established Councillor Discretionary Funds in support of 
community purposes and meeting requests for financial assistance from community organisations. 
 
The following amounts have been allocated in the 2022/23 Budget for each Councillor’s Discretionary 
Fund:  

 

Mayor Brett Otto   $3,000.00 

Councillor Jane Erkens Division 1 $3,000.00 

Councillor Gavin Jones Division 2 $3,000.00 

Councillor Danita Potter Division 3 $3,000.00 

Councillor Kirstie Schumacher Division 4 $3,000.00 

Councillor Kathy Duff Division 5 $3,000.00 

Councillor Scott Henschen 

 

Division 6 $3,000.00 

Availability 

Community organisations eligible under the Community Grants Program Policy may make an application 
for funding.  
 
To apply, please fill in an application form available on http://www.southburnett.qld.gov.au/discretionary-
funds  or from any Council Customer Service Centre. 
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